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This walk allows you to park at Redbridge and walk to Headington campus. It’s also ideal if you get a bus from 
Abingdon, Dicot or Wallingford as you can get off outside Redbridge and start your walk from there. 

Cross over Abingdon road at the pedestrian crossing and take the pedestrian entrance into Canning Crescent, 
by the bike racks and the bus layby. Follow Canning Crescent round then turn right onto Donnington Bridge. 

As you walk over Donnington Bridge, see if you can spot any swans and rowers! 

Once you’re over the river, turn left into Meadow Lane, which will become a footpath. 

Opposite the allotments turn right into Fairacres Road. If you are walking in the morning, watch out for 
children on bikes and scooters hurtling down Fairacres Road - the pavements are narrow! 

At the top of Fairacres road turn left onto Iffley road and cross over at the zebra crossing. 

Turn right at the Magdalen Arms. 

If you want to stop and pick up a coffee, then the Missing Bean will be on your right. 

Turn left at the Rusty Bicycle then take the next right onto Leopold Street. Follow Leopold Street until you 
reach Cowley Road. Take a moment to admire the street art on the corner of Leopold Street and Cowley Road. 

Walk left down Cowley Road to the pedestrian crossing, cross over, then walk back in the direction you came 
from. Turn left at the Co-op into Divinity Road. Divinity Road is very steep - you have been warned! 

At the top of Divinity road is a roundabout. The safest place to cross is at the top of Morrell Avenue. Head 
towards South Park, which runs alongside Morrell Avenue and Warneford Lane. There is a gate in the fence, 
just past the roundabout, on Warneford Lane. 

Cross South Park on the footpath. Take a moment to admire the view of the dreaming spires as you go. 

On the other side of South Park, you will need to cross Cheney Lane before carrying on. The path will take you 
in between Cheney School and the Cheney playing field. You will see the back of the JHB building in front of 
you. You’ve arrived! 


